
1

Angela Charles

From: Beth Slough <beth.slough@hamiltonrelay.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 4:55 PM
To: Angela Charles
Cc: John Nelson; Dixie Ziegler
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential Document 09063-11

Good afternoon, 
 
John Nelson of Hamilton Telephone Company a filed a claim of confidentiality with the Clerk’s office with regards to 6 
Attachments contained in our Proposal.  I confirm that the contact information contained below is valid and that John is 
the person who filed the document. 
 
Thanks and please let us know if you have any additional questions. 
 
Beth 
 
Beth Slough | National TRS Contract Manager | Hamilton Relay 
O: 402.694.5101 (Voice/TTY) | beth.slough@hamiltonrelay.com 
 
 
From: Angela Charles [mailto:acharles@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2015 3:34 PM 
To: 'john.nelson@hamiltontel.com'; 'dixie.ziegler@hamiltonrelay.com' 
Subject: Return of Confidential Document 09063-11 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I have a directive from staff stating that I am to return confidential document number 09063-11 that 
was filed with the Commission on 12/20/2011. I want to confirm that the address is valid and also the 
recipient is the one that filed the document: 
 
John Nelson, President of Relay and Vice President of Operations 
Hamilton Telephone Company 
1001 12th Street 
Aurora Nebraska 68818 
 
Please let me know if the address and the recipient are correct. 
 
Thank you and have a great rest of your day,  
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUN 10, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 03535-15
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: 
This email and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. 
If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email 
and delete all copies of this email. 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: 
This email and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. 
If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email 
and delete all copies of this email. 




